
 

 

Expression of Interest 
 

 The Classic Yacht Association (CYANZ) would be delighted to receive an ‘Expression of Interest’ from you and offer the 
following advice prior to completing the form.  

 
a) Owner must be a current member of the CYANZ and be reasonably competent operating his/her vessel. 
 
b) Vessel must qualify to be on the CYANZ Register. 
 
c) The vessel must have and maintain an acceptable standard of paintwork and brightwork. 
 
d) The age, design and providence of the vessel are important considerations. NZ built vessels are preferred 
     but internationally constructed vessels will also be accepted if the above criteria is met.  
 
e) CYANZ will endeavor to provide a suitable grouping of classic vessels to best represent the heritage of New 
    Zealand boats. The emphasis is on presenting a balanced display from all categories of vessels. 
 

 
Important Information for future berth holders at the Heritage Landing 

 
The Heritage Landing is part of the Silo Marina Westhaven and managed by Viaduct Marina Control. 
Health and Safety issues are primary and as such you must ensure that the behaviour of your crew and visitors comply.  
 
There is a permanent stainless steel swim ladder mid-way along the pontoon and a portable one on the left hand side for 
recovery of person/s in the water. Please make yourself familiar with location and deployment. These have been used 
successfully in emergency situations in the past.  
 
Be aware that the marina berths are positioned in a way that can be affected by wakes from passing water traffic 
accessing or exiting Westhaven Marina.  
 
Further to this, fresh winds from a Northerly quarter can bring an uncomfortable roll to the berths and mooring lines need 
to be of a long nature with the ability to double-up on the North side and/or spring when these conditions are forecast. 
The CYANZ appointed dockmaster may recommend you consider vacating the berth in an extreme forecast situation. 
Mast clashing of yachts has been an issue and neighbouring yachts need to be berthed with their masts offset. 
 
Questions and requests for assistance are very welcome. Please contact CYANZ appointed dock masters:  
 
Bruce Dunlop  
0274 779023  
email -  bruce4sail@gmail.com 
Owner  ‘Marionette’ berth  02  
 
Andy Ball   
021 487818 
email – launchcaptain@classicyacht.org.nz 
Owner ‘Aramoana’ berth 10 
 
Bruce Tantrum  
0274 720228 
email - bruce.tantrum@gmail.com 
Owner ‘Paramour’ berth 08  
 
Silo Marina and Heritage Landing are monitored by security and can be contacted on: 021-835-918 
Parking is not currently offered for Heritage Landing berth holders. 
Drop off for unloading gear and/or people can be made in the two parks closest to the marina gate for a short time period 
only. Be aware that not respecting this may see your vehicle towed. 
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